
TUXEDO RENTAL INFO 

We would like to congratulate you on your upcoming wedding! Our goal at Out of Town is to make your 

tuxedo selection and rental as smooth as possible. 

We do require that you call ahead (701-483-9203) for an appointment with one of our tux specialist. We 

do not want you to be disappointed when you arrive at the store and no one is available to help with 

tuxedos. 

FIRST STEPS 

• First, make an appointment. 

• At your first appointment we will need a complete list of the wedding party including first and 

last names and phone numbers.  

• We also require clear instruction as to who is paying for the tuxedo rental, whether it is the 

groom or the attendant as this eliminates confusion on our part when a member of your 

wedding party arrives to be measured.  

• Payment of half is required at their first fitting and the balance is due when the tuxedo is picked 

up. 

• We do need to keep one credit card on file (usually it’s the bride or grooms) in the case that 

someone doesn’t return the tux, or for damages. We will have to charge this credit card if 

something is missing/damaged.  

• We need to send in the request for rentals with all measurements 30 days prior to your wedding 

date. Therefore it is imperative that every wedding party member is either measured by us 

through an appointment or they are measured by a professional in their hometown and the 

measurements are phoned or mailed in. We cannot take responsibility for measurements that 

we do not do ourselves, but we will take the steps to make it right if something shows up in the 

wrong size.  

                                                          THE WEEK OF YOUR WEDDING 

• We usually receive the tuxedos on Monday or Tuesday and we will call you as soon as the 

tuxedos have arrived in our store. (some busy seasons, the tuxes come on Wednesday or 

Thursday) 

• We encourage the wedding party to get in as soon as possible to try on their tuxedo at the store 

in front of us… in order to allow plenty of time to get any replacements if something may not 

work out.  

• We will have changes “overnighted” to us. Therefore, if the wedding party waits until the day 

before the ceremony to come and try on their tux we will not have the time needed to make 

changes. 

****Please remember appointments are required to select and measure tuxedos and all measurements 

need to be done by us or phoned/mailed to us 30 days prior to wedding date**** 

We look forward to being part of your big day, thank you for choosing Out of Town!! 


